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From: planning@grey.ca [mailto:planning@grey.ca]  
Sent: June 5, 2021 10:54 AM 
To: lspencer@westgrey.com; gscharback@westgrey.com; lglazier@westgrey.com 
Subject: County comments for A11.2021 McEachern 

County comments for A11.2021 
McEachern 

Hello West Grey Staff, 

County staff have reviewed Minor Variance application A11.2021 - Greg & 
Sherri McEachern. The subject lands are designated as 'Secondary 
Settlement Area' in the County Official Plan. The subject lands are located 
on Highway 6, therefore comments should be received from the Ministry of
Transportation. County staff have no further comments or concerns with 
this application. 

County staff request notice of any decision rendered with respect to this 
file. 
Let us know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON 


